
PRODUCT 
RECALL 
NOTICE

Approximately 169,000 push-button Pindicator fire extinguishers were sold in the 
UK between 1995 and 2006. Approximately 700 plastic handle fire extinguishers 
were sold in the UK between 2011/2012.

Affected fire extinguishers can become clogged or require excessive force to discharge 
and can fail to activate during a fire emergency. In addition, in some models, the nozzle 
may detach with enough force to pose an impact hazard. 

Kidde is not aware of any incidents in the United Kingdom and other EU/EEA Member 
States involving the affected products.  However, in the United States and Canada, 
Kidde has received approximately 391 reports of limited or failed activation or nozzle 
detachment. 

The tables below show the model numbers of the affected fire extinguishers:

What You Should Do
Consumers should immediately visit www.kiddesafetyeuroperecall.com 
or call (UK) 0800 088 5513 or (UK customers calling from outside the UK) 

+44 (0) 208 0891702 to request a free replacement fire extinguisher and for
instructions on returning the recalled unit, as it may not work properly in a

fire emergency. 

Plastic Handle Fire Extinguishers
Affected Models in UK

Model Number
H110G
FA110G
M110G
FC110
FS110

M110GM

Push-Button Pindicator Fire 
Extinguishers Affected Models in UK

Model Number
KK2
100D
M5P

M5PM
210D

AUTO 5FX

The model number 
is printed on the fire 
extinguisher label




